
Church Links
This week our Year 6 children attended a Diocesan Leavers’ Service at Christ’s
Hospital chapel. It was a beautiful service and Mrs Copus was very proud to be asked
to do the Headteachers reading  for this year group. Our church Leavers’ Service is
on Thursday 17  July and will start at 2pm - Year 6 parents are invited to join us there,th

Reflection - This week's reflection - thanks, as always, 
to Mrs Smith! 

Generosity

NEWSLETTER

Message from Mrs Copus
As we enter the last couple of weeks of term, we still have a few exciting events

ahead of us including our visit afternoon for new classes, leavers’ service at
church and our end of year production of Treausre Island. Whilst we try to keep
everything consistent, there are some changes ahead so please continue to talk

to your child about the fact that everything weill be fine! 

Week beginning 30th June 2025

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_MBfDgTbcHM


Learning

Class Assemblies

Forest School
It was time for the children in USA Class to
have their turn at Forest School this week.
They had the opportunity to improve their
skills with tools and had fun making lots of

different things

PE - USA Class
The children have been developing the

throwing skills of a shot-putter. They were
able to talk about the Olympic throw from a
shot-putter, they practiced the steps with

sharpening the hand eye coordination, then
practiced the throw with a high five for a

giant with a bean bag, then a tennis ball and
then the actual shot put. 

India Class talked about their Geography
learning and the equator, they read their pirate
adventures and sang us some sea shanties. In

maths, they told us about fractions and
numerators, denominators and equivalent
fractions. The children’s hymn was about

forgiveness as one of our Christian values. 



Sport

On Thursday a mixed year 3 & 4 cricket
team went to Billingshurst Cricket Club
for a regional cricket tournament. There
was some strong opponents but we are

very proud to say that the team won!
There was some amazing cricket skills
and the whole team worked together

incredibly well. The team are now
through to the county finals at

Blackstone next week. Huge
congratulations to the whole team!

Swimming

Year 3 & 4 Cricket

Life saving and being able to be safe
is so important in our swimming

lessons. China Class took their cool to
the next level this week with a water

safety session. They practiced the
HELP position, sharpened their life-
saving techniques, and even made

their own wave machine with floats to
mimic rocky waters. Great fun was

had by all!



News

Classes
New class lists will be sent home to parents on Monday

7  July either via email or your MCAS app, depending
on your communication preferences.  We are delighted
to be welcoming Mrs Packham to our school team, she

will be the class teacher for Australia Class from
September. She is looking forward to meeting the

children this Wednesday at our transition afternoon.

th

Parents’ Evening
It was lovely to see so many parents &

carers this week talking to their
child’s teacher. We really appreciate

the open communication we have
and how we can all work together for
the benefit of the children; thank you.

Brass Lessons
Some of our pupils have expressed
an interest in brass lessons – if your
child is interested then please click

on the link to apply for lessons

https://www.westsussexmusic.co.u
k/waiting-list-application/ 

Treasure Island
Rehearsals are well under way for Treasure
Island. We are so excited about giving the
Year 6 children an opportunity to show off
their acting, singing and performing skills.

We know that they are going to give it their
all. If you still don’t have tickets then please

contact the office for more information. 

https://www.westsussexmusic.co.uk/waiting-list-application/
https://www.westsussexmusic.co.uk/waiting-list-application/


Things to know...

Class Celebrations
10  July – UKth

22  July – Japan and SA Leavers Assembly – 9.30am –nd

 2 seats per family (no more due to space)

Meal Ordering
Please could we ask that when

ordering your child’s meal choice, you
sit down together and choose their

preferred option. We have had a
number of children refusing to eat

what was ordered for them and, as a
school, we only receive what you have

ordered to reduce food waste.  

July cut off dates

Thurs 10/7 for w/c 21/7

Dates for your diary
7  July – Class letters come hometh

10  July - Plant sale by the Gardening Gang after school clubth

15  July – Production – Treasure Island 1.00pm and 6pmth

17  July – Production – Treasure Island 6pmth

17  July – Year 6 Leavers’ Service, St Mary’s Churchth

18  July – Production – Treasure Island 6pmth

19  July – Year 6 Promth

22  July – 9.30am Final Assembly for Year 6  nd

(2 seats available per child)



Celebrations

Kindness Shield - July

Vine Leaves

Matilda P (USA) - What a kind, compassionate role model you
are. You amaze me with the sensitivity you show to others. You
are genuinely concerned about others and come alongside to

support. You give above and beyond when it comes to kindness.
Keep up the good work as you show that, in a world where you

can be anything, you are always kind!

Daniel M (Mex) - Service - for stepping in to help Mr Hancock during our singing
rehearsal Ethan (SA) - Perseverance - for continuing to improve stamina in

swimming lessons Ross (Chi) - Perseverance - for having the strength to carry on
with a challenge during his PIRA test. Charlie (Mex) - Wisdom - for writing an

excellent non-chronological report on a sea creature. Anthony (Chi) - Service - for
singing wonderfully and being a brilliant role-model to his peers during rehearsals
for the production. Sarp (USA) - Friendship and Kindness - for always  being willing

to help other children in class Savannah (NZ) - Perseverance - for being courageous
and persevering each day, even when things are not easy. Harrison (NZ) -

Friendship - for consistently supporting and encouraging his friends in sucha lovely
way



Celebrations

Achievements

Victoria (Mex) - 
Passed

her sailing Stage 1 and 2

sailing

Mattie (USA) - competed

in a swim gala, finishing

with a PB in the 50m

freestyle & tumble turning

for the first time

Daniel (SA) - c
ompeted in a

swim gala and achieved 5

PB’s 
plus 6 medals

including 3 gold and 2

silver.










